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MARKET RELEASE 

   13 December 2017 

 
Mount Ridley Mines Limited 

SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 

The securities of Mount Ridley Mines Limited (the “Company”) will be suspended from official quotation 

immediately, at the request of the Company pursuant to listing rule 17.2, pending the release of an 

announcement regarding an acquisition and a response to an ASX query letter. 

 

Security Code: MRD 

 

Ben Secrett 

Senior Adviser, ASX Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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13 December 2017 

 
 
 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Mount Ridley Mines Limited (ASX: MRD) (or “the 
Company”) requests voluntary suspension of its securities from commencement of trading on 
Wednesday 13 December 2017, pending an announcement regarding an acquisition. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company provides the following information 
regarding the request: 
 

 The reason for the request for voluntary suspension is to enable the Company further 
time to respond to an ASX Listing Rule Compliance Query (“ASX Query”) in relation to 
the announcement of the acquisition. The Company has not been able to finalise the 
response to the ASX  Query within the time frame of the Trading Halt requested on 
Monday 11 December 2017. 
 

 The Company expects the voluntary suspension to end no later than the 
commencement of trading on Friday 15 December 2017 when it anticipates to make 
the announcement to the market in respect to the acquisition. 
 

 The Company is not aware of any reason as to why the voluntary suspension should 
not be granted, nor of any other information necessary to inform the market about 
the voluntary suspension. 

 

 

For and on behalf of the Board 

 

Ashley Hood 
Managing Director 

 


